
We are going virtual again this year!

14th Annual 
Pediatric Bioethics Conference

Friday, November 5, 2021

S A V E  T H E  D A T E

Wolfson Children’s Hospital, in partnership with the Florida Bioethics Network, presents the  
14th Annual Pediatric Bioethics Conference. This year it will be a virtual conference with talks 
on pressing issues by experts in the field and will serve as fertile ground for the development 
and clarification of best practices in pediatric bioethics. 

Why you should attend
Ethics committees, health care practitioners and public policy experts are consistently faced with 
difficult ethical challenges. This conference will provide education surrounding these challenges, 
and an opportunity to engage peers and learn what others are doing to cope with the ethical 
issues that arise in pediatric health care. 

Registration information to follow.

For questions please email InfoWolfsonBioethics@bmcjax.com


